
South African Heritage Resources Agency 06 October 2023
P.O Box 4637
Cape Town
8000

PER REGISTERED LETTER

Dear Sir/Madam

NOTIFICATION OF THE PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS REGARDING AN APPLICATION 
FOR A PROSPECTING RIGHT ON THE REMAINDER AND PORTIONS 1, 2, 3 AND 4 OF THE 
FARM KAMEEL POORT 414, THE REMAINDER AND PORTIONS 3, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12 AND 13 
OF THE FARM UIZIP 413, THE REMAINDER AND PORTIONS 1, 2, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 17, 19, 
21, 23, 24, 26, 27, 28, 30, 31, 32, 33, 34, 35 AND 36 OF THE FARM ROUXVILLE 417 AS WELL 
AS THE REMAINDER AND PORTIONS 1 AND 2 OF THE FARM ROUXVILLE 605. SITUATED 
IN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF GORDONIA, NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCE. 
REFERENCE: NC 30/5/1/1/3/2/1/13521 PR.

Notice is hereby given of the intent of Mamello Trading 616 CC, to prospect for Cobalt, Chrome, 
Copper, Lithium, Iron ore, Manganese, Nickel, Silver, Sphalerite, Tin, Tungsten and Zinc on the 
above-mentioned farms. A Prospecting Right has been submitted to the Regional Manager, 
Department Mineral Resources and Energy, 41 Schmidtsdrift street, Telkom Building, Kimberley, 
Northern Cape, 8301 with contact number 053 807 1700 on 01 March 2023. 

Kindly refer to attached draft Basic Environmental Assessment Report / Environmental Management 
Program report for information on the location and extent of the area and the activities that will form 
part of the proposed prospecting operation.

According to Section 16(4)(b) of the Mineral and Petroleum Resources Development Act, (Act No. 28 
of 2002) (as amended, 2008) and in terms of the National Environmental Management Act, 1998, the 
National Environmental Management Waste Act, 2008, and Regulation 40 to 43 of the National 
Environmental Act, 1998 and the Environmental Assessment Regulation 2014 the landowner or lawful 
occupier of the land, as well as any other interested and/or affected party must be notified and 
consulted with regarding the proposed project.

You are hereby invited to register and to review the attached draft Basic Environmental Assessment 
Report / Environmental Management Program report and address any comments and/or concerns in 
writing regarding the proposed prospecting operation to LW Consultants (Pty) Ltd on or before 6 
November 2023.

The prescribed Environmental Reports will be submitted on 9 November 2023 and thereafter be 
available for insight at the consultant’s office or a summary of the project operations is available on 
the consultant’s website www.liwico.co.za. Please feel free to contact the undersigned on 082 922 
5519 or celeste@liwico.co.za should you require any further information in this regard. 

If no correspondence is received within the stated period, it will be accepted that you have no 
comments regarding this project.

Yours faithfully

C. Coetzee 


